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FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 


VOTE SHEET 

May 5,2009 

Docket No. 040763-TP - Request for submission of proposals for relay service, beginning in June 2005, for the 
hearing and speech impaired, and other implementation matters in compliance with the Florida 
Telecommunications Access System Act of 1991. 

Issue 1: Should the Commission approve FTRl's proposed budget as outlined in Attachment A of staffs 
memorandum dated April 23, 2009, for the fiscal year 2009-2010, effective July 1, 2009, and should the 
Commission maintain the current Telecommunications Relay Service (TRS) surcharge of $0.11 per month? 
Recommendation: Staff recommends that the Commission approve FTRl's proposed budget operating 
revenue of $11,206,146, and proposed budget expenses of $11,496,251 as outlined in Attachment A of staffs 
memorandum dated April 23, 2009, for the fiscal year 2009-2010, effective July 1, 2009. Staff also 
recommends that the TRS surcharge be maintained at $0.11 per month for the fiscal year 2009-2010, effective 
July 1, 2009. The Commission should order the incumbent local exchange companies, competitive local 
exchange companies, and shared tenant providers to continue to bill the $0.11 surcharge for the fiscal year 
2009-2010, effective July 1,2009. 

APPROVED 
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telephone. He will sign the vote sheet upon his return to the office. 
Chairman Carter participated in the conference by 
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Issue 2: Should the Commission approve Ms. Julia Michalka and Mr. Jonathan Ziev as advisory committee 

members to replace Mr. Isaac Abenchan and Ms. Mary Moore effective immediately? . 

Recommendation: Yes, the Commission should approve Ms. Julia Michalka and Mr. Jonathan Ziev as 

advisory committee members to replace Mr. Isaac Abenchan and Ms. Mary Moore effective immediately. 


APPROVED 

Issue 3: Should this docket be closed? 

Recommendation: No, this docket should not be closed. 


APPROVED 


